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pretty good. But the state of Nebraska has been charging $78
and asked for $93. They're leaving, as I see it, because we

don't know how to manage our dollars again. I think we need to
keep a close eye on all these bureaucracies and get accurate
numbers from them, whenever we're working in these (inaudible).
I support Senator Synowiecki's amendment; I support Senator
Erdman's bill, but this was just an opportunity for me to get up
and say something about, we need to keep, as senators, our eyes
on numbers and get exact and direct numbers from all of these
bureaucracies, so we know what we're working with. 1It's in the
World-Herald. Thank you.

SENATOR CUDABACK: Thank you, Senator Pedersen. Further
discussion? Senator Chambers. Is Sen...he is. You are
recognized, Senator.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Thank you, Mr. President, members of the
Legislature. I have an amendment very similar to Senator
Synowiecki's, and I have not had time to take the bits in mine
which differ from his, so I'll put my amendment on the desk and
I hope that it would be adopted. Then, before the bill is
actually taken up on Final Reading, we will have the opportunity
to meld the two amendments together. And I will tell you where
mine differs. The first part of it is very similar. You're
talking about these companies that have signed the agreement to
receive the tax incentives. We are the same when it comes to
saying, give the name and address of the business. I would also
want the number of employees of the business. Then a specific
question, instead of presuming this, whether the business offers
health benefits to its employees, and if so, the nature and
scope of the health benefits. That would mean whether or not
there is total coverage, whether there is partial, what
percentage of the premiums the employee may be required to pay,
or if...the company might say, we'll pay for yours, but none of
the family members. Then the number of employees and the number
of spouses or dependents of employees who are covered under this
health plan, and the nature and scope. Then this report will be
submitted annually on February 1 to the Health and Human
Services Committee of the Legislature, and the Revenue Committee
of the Legislature. This would make sure that although the bill
that we're talking about is 1limited in its reach, this
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